
 

 

 

 

The London of Borough of Bromley 

 

CERTIFICATE  

OF GRATITUDE AND APPRECIATION 

 

On behalf of the residents and Councillors of the 

London Borough of Bromley I thank you and all 

your staff for your dedication in serving the 

community during the Coronavirus pandemic. 

 

Your selflessness in putting yourselves at risk of 

infection to maintain the essential services is 

greatly appreciated. 

 

Long after this emergency is over we hope you will 

look back with pride and satisfaction on your part 

in maintaining the vital fabric of our society. 

 

Our heartfelt gratitude to you. 

 
 

 Cllr Nicholas Bennett MA JP 
Mayor of Bromley 

April 2020 


